
Burton-on-the-Wolds, 21st September 2022

Product Change Notifi cation PCN-BUR-00194

Subject: Eaton’s Bussmann series CHPV15H85 Fuse holder

Dear Customer,

As part of Eaton’s commitment to continuously improve its global product line, we are pleased to inform you that Eaton’s Bussmann 
series 1500 V d.c. 10 x 85 mm fuse holder, part number CHPV15L85, will be replaced by our new version CHPV15H85.

Our new fuse holder is a direct replacement: the physical footprint, the technical performance and agency approvals are similar to 
the CHPV15L85. The only diff erence is the pack quantity: the CHPV15L85 comes in pack of 12, the CHPV15H85 will be sold in 
pack of 10.
Please refer to Eaton.com and our CHPV15H85 data sheet TD135010EN for more details.

The current CHPV15L85 is still fully saleable, orders can still be placed while stocks last. Once the stock of CHPV15L85 has been 
drained, the new CHPV15H85 will automatically be sent in its place.

Eaton Electrical Products Limited
Unit 1, Hawker Business Park
Melton Road
Burton-on-the-Wolds, LE12 5TH
United Kingdom
tel: 00 44 (0) 1509 882 600
fax: 00 44 (0) 1509 882 786 

If you would like further information on this, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely,

Amar Ratanshi
Product Manager 
Bussmann series products, Power Management & Control Component Division 
amarratanshi@eaton.com

CHPV15L85 New CHPV15H85




